
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Greenville County Council during a regular 

meeting in the Council Chambers at 301 University Ridge, Greenville,  on Tuesday, June 1, 2021,  at 6:00 

p.m.,  (or as soon thereafter as other hearings are concluded),  for the purpose of considering an ordinance 

to authorize the transfer of county owned property located at 48 Ridgeway Drive, the former Woodfield 

Community Center site, to the Greenville County Redevelopment Authority, and to authorize the 

execution of a quit-claim deed related thereto. 

Individuals wishing to speak in favor or in opposition to this public hearing must register on-site between 

5:30 and 6:00 the evening of the meeting.  Anyone interested in this matter may appear and be heard.  

 

GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 

By: Willis Meadows, Chairman 
        Greenville County Council 
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